DOC ID 967

From:

Date:	November 04, 2020 4:11:03 AM (-08)
To:	Dunann, Kia
Cc:	
Subject:	RE: Follow up conversation
Attachments:	
[External Email]	
Let's have the	e school facilitate the conversation.
On Tue, Nov 3, 2020, 14:05 duNann, Kia < Kia.duNann@sno.wednet.edu > wrote:	
Hello,	
I was able to connect with dad, added in to the email.	
I am happy to either facilitate a conversation here at school or if you prefer to have	
his friend separately, that would be ok for us as well.	
Thank you,	
Kia	
3.55A-253-67-87-99	
Kia duNann	
Assistant Princi	inal
Centennial Middle School	
360.563.4525 C	Office
909.375.1854 During School Closure/Virtual Learning	
Schedule a Zoom Meeting	

From: duNann, Kia Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 12:46 PM **Subject:** follow up conversation Hi, Thank you for speaking with me, I look forward to hearing back about moving forward. I have left a voicemail for dad and hope to hear back. Thank you, Kia Kia du Nann Assistant Principal Centennial Middle School 360.563.4525 Office 909.375.1854 During School Closure/Virtual Learning Schedule a Zoom Meeting